
Support for Reappointment of Matthew Wilcox 
 
January 23, 2023 
 
 
Dear Alders and Community, 
 
I write in support of Mr. Matt Wilcox’s reappointment to the Board of Education for New Haven Public 
Schools.  
 
Mr. Wilcox has been invaluable in the leadership, culture, productivity, and direction of our Board and 
district.  
 
Professionally, Mr. Wilcox has been an invaluable source of balanced information, insight, background, 
and awareness of future work related to my board duties. A a new board member I have greatly 
benefited from Mr. Wilcox’s wisdom, even-judgement, and restraint from imposing any undue 
influence.  
 
Our Board will be fortunate to have Mr. Wilcox reappointed to serve.  
 
Thank you  
OrLando 
 
OrLando Yarborough III 
Board Member  
 


